
ô SEWER COM PANY, INC.

January 30, 2009

Debra Holland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 110
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Holland;

The Eastman Sewer Company, in Grantham New Hampshire, is requesting to use
$9459.46 from the Capital Reserve to pay for electrical wiring for West Cove A/B
upgrade. This electrical upgrade needed to be done before the project is actually started.

The West Cove A/B upgrade is part of the Eastman Sewer Capital Study should be
replaced within the next year. Copies of invoices are attached.

Sincerely,

\,4,jJ~
John W. Mueller
President, Eastman Sewer Company

Attachment:

EASTMAN SEWER COMPANY, NC. P0 Box 470 Grantham, New Hampshire 03753 (603) 863-4240 Fax (603) 863-3889


